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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 3:44 PM
To: Michael Barrett; Suzanne Brownless
Cc: Marguerite McLean
Subject: RE: 150001-EI - Declassification of Confidential Documents

Good afternoon Michael, 
 
Per your request we will return confidential document 01231-14 in Docket 150001-EI to the source. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Angela Charles 
 
From: Michael Barrett  
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 3:30 PM 
To: Angela Charles; Suzanne Brownless 
Cc: Marguerite McLean 
Subject: RE: 150001-EI - Declassification of Confidential Documents 
 
Order No, PSC-14-0243-CFO-EI, issued on 4/2/14, in Docket No. 140001-EI, granted Florida Power & Light Company’s 
Request For Confidentiality for Confidential Document No. 01231-14.  Staff requests that Confidential Document No. 
01231-14 be returned to its source (Florida Power & Light). 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  Thanks. 
 
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 8:24 AM 
To: Michael Barrett 
Cc: Marguerite McLean 
Subject: 150001-EI - Declassification of Confidential Documents 
 
Good morning Barrett, 
 
The confidential document listed below has reached its declassification date as of 11/20/2015.  Please 
advise as to what final action should be taken for this document.   
 
01231-14 - FPL (Butler) - (CONFIDENTIAL) Forms 423-1(a) for 1/14; 423-2, 423-2(a), and 423-2(b) for 
SJRPP for 1/14; and 423-2, 423-2(a), and 423-2(b) for Plant Scherer for 12/13. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
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2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 




